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I have reviewed Grenada’s proposal for PPCR funding and support its approval.   

  

I offer the following comments which should be considered in formulating Grenada’s SPCR: 

  

·          It is not evident how the proposal will facilitate the mainstreaming of climate 

resilience 

  

·          Multi-stakeholder engagement in the process, especially at the community level, 

needs to be strengthened 

  
  

Vilma McNish 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs & Foreign Trade 

Jamaica 


